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FR-CRS-24-001 
FY23-24 Consolidated Rail Infrastructure and Safety Improvements (CRISI) Grant Program 
Hilliard Rome Road Grade Separation Project CRISI Application 

I. Status of 49 USC 22905(c)(1) Agreement 
Negotiation of this agreement has not yet commenced. Columbus has already briefed 

Norfolk Southern on this CRISI application and the proposed grade separation project. Norfolk 
Southern has provided a letter of support for the project. It also provided contact information for 
Columbus to use to once the project has been funded and the city is ready to negotiate the necessary 
agreements.  Columbus anticipates this agreement will be completed without undue delay once the 
project commences.
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